
CATHERINE CORTEZ MASTO 
Attorney General 

Larry Wahrenbrock 
P.O. Box 246 

STATE OF NEVADA 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
100 North Carson Street 

Carson City, Nevada 89701-4717 

July 2,2012 

Silver City, Nevada 89428 

Re: Open Meeting Law Complaint J AG File No. 12-013 
Comstock Historic District Commission (CHDC) 

Dear Mr. Wahrenbrock: 

KEITH G. MUNRO 
Assistant Attomey General 

GREGORY M. SMITH 
Chief of Staff 

Comstock Mining Inc. has withdrawn its application for a Certificate of 
Appropriateness (C.A) for the St. Louis Lode site. Because of a typographical error in 
the agenda item for this C.A, CHDC agreed to corrective action at its July 9, 2012 
meeting. But withdrawal of the application means that the structure will not be moved 
for the time being nor will any of the other measures asked for in its application be 
undertaken. 

Bert Bedeau notified me this morning that CHDC has elected to cancel the 
meeting planned for July 9, 2012 because there were no other agenda items pending. 
As the underlying issue (typographical error) is moot, so too is the necessity for the July 
9, 2012 meeting just to consider this one agenda item. 

I agreed with Mr. Bedeau that because of the typographical error in CHDC's 
agenda item for a C.A, the matter may be heard in the future should the mining 
company submit the application for a C.A again, but it does not have to be heard on 
July 9, 2012. 
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We are closing our file on this matter. 

Sincerely, 

CATHERINE CORTEZ MASTO 

GHT/CG 

cc: Kristen Geddes, Commission Counsel 
Bert Bedeau, District Administrator 
Commission Members: 

Joseph Curtis, Vice Chair 
Nancy Cleaves 
Karyn de Dufour 
Calvin Dillon 
Dave Dykstra 
Ray Fierro 
Richard Knapp, AlA 
Julie Sutich 

Senior Deputy Attorney General 
(775) 684-1230 


